
The public hearing scheduled for March 26, 2020 at 10:00 

a.m. at the Floyd County Administration Offices to solicit 

public input on the draft Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG) proposal to be submitted to the Virginia 

Department of Housing and Community Development for 

the Floyd County Housing Rehabilitation Project has been 

canceled. The public hearing will be rescheduled and we 

will notify the public of that date. 


